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   March 2021                                                                     
Dear Parents/Carers,

We are now starting to resume school life, as we currently know it, and are all looking forward to next term, when we hope to be able to gradually return to some of our usual school community events and activities.
The children have all settled back to their school routines very well and all of the staff have been so pleased to welcome them back to face to face learning. We are all very proud of how well all of our pupils engaged with remote learning, particularly during the introduction of the Google Classroom platform, which has been a great success. I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your time, effort and patience when supporting your children with their home schooling, which I know has been very challenging on many levels. The children have come back to school with a positive and engaged attitude, looking forward to learning and to socialising with their friends again, which is a credit to you all.

As many of you will be aware from discussions at our virtual parent consultations, the staff will be formally assessing all of the pupils at the end of this term, with this data informing our planning for the “catch up” intervention and booster groups which will be taking place during the summer term and beyond.

We also hope to make the summer term as fun and enjoyable for the children as possible, with extra-curricular provision being expanded as we progress through the gradual relaxations of government restrictions.

Thank you for your feedback which you have provided to staff throughout the school closure period, which has been helpful and informative, which will support us to continue to improve our educational offer, whether in school or remotely, for the remainder of this school year.

A final exciting piece of news is that work on our Multi Use Games Area starts at the end of June, and will be completed by September, ready for it to be used throughout the next school year.
Please also note that we have a Polling Day on Thursday 6th May, when the nursery and schools will be closed for the day.
With many thanks to you all – stay safe and take care.
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TERM DATES

TERM DATES

SPRING/SUMMER 2021
	Thursday 1st April
	SPRING TERM ENDS

	
	Easter Holiday     Friday 2nd April –  Friday 16th April

	SUMMER TERM
	

	Monday 19th April
	INSET DAY

	Thursday 6th May
	POLLING DAY


	                                                                                
	Half Term Holiday   Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June

	Monday 7th June
	INSET DAY

	Friday 23rd July
	SUMMER TERM ENDS


SCHOOL CLOSURE DATES 

Please note that the schools will be closed for the following days:
Monday 19th April (INSET)

Thursday 6th May (Polling Day)
Monday 7th June (INSET)

 N.B.  We return to school for the summer term on Tuesday 20th April 2021
For further information, please visit our school websites:
www.riseparknursery.co.uk
www.riseparkinfants.co.uk
www.riseparkjuniors.co.uk
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A further reminder to ensure that all parents and carers park their vehicles safely and responsibly in the local area, in order to avoid any undue congestion and to ensure that all of our school community are adequately protected during busy times of the school day. Thank you.
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Health & Safety


                            �     





During the present pandemic, please ensure that bikes and scooters are taken home after your child uses them to travel to school.  


Please also note that no fabric or metal lunch boxes or other items are sent into school with your child, and that PE kit is worn on your child’s PE days and then washed before re-use.
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PMX - reminder that parents should keep any changes to their mobile numbers and email addresses up to date on parentmail








�                    MUGA


We are very pleased to announce that the Multi Use Games Area project is now scheduled to start at the end of June; this will be a 5 week project which will be completed during the summer break, in preparation for its use in the next school year. We are all looking forward to this exciting new addition to our school sports provision!
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